
To: Superintendents of School Divisions 
Directors of First Nations Education Authorities 
Student Services Administrators 
Principals of Funded Independent Schools 
Manitoba School for the Deaf 

Dear Colleagues: 

Schools, families, and communities work hard on a daily basis to reduce 
bullying in Manitoba. I am pleased to recognize this commitment and important work by 
declaring November 12-18, 2023 “Bullying Awareness and Prevention Week”. 

Thank you for your ongoing efforts to make our schools safe, caring and 
inclusive learning environments for our children and youth. 

Please share this proclamation for distribution as you see fit. 

Sincerely, 

Nello Altomare 

Attachment 

c. Board Chairs, School Divisions
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